PUD2015-0248
ATTACHMENT 2

From: Brian & Lisa Couronne [mailto:blcouronne@telus.net]
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 5:10 PM

To: Patrician, Don

Cc: Al Ljddard

Subject: Re: CWLL and the Ogden Site

HiDon,

i —— :

We would like to confirm that the alternative sites that were proposed to us, Great Plains
and Quarry Park are not suitable for our use and that we cannot cometo any suitable
operating agreement with your proposed Site Operators. We feel this will not be of
benefit to the Lacrosse Community. We wish to advise you that we wish continue with
the Ogden Site for the Calgary Lacrosse Facility.

Also, we ask that you investigate the removal of the Acreage Assessment Fee fromthis
site. As advised there js no way we can afford a tax of this magnitude.

I wish to thank you for all your help on this much needed Community Initiative.

BrianJ Couronne' RPA
President CWLL
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